
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tony  
Sent: 2021/11/16 12:12 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re Fireworks 
 
To city Clerk: 
 
Thank you for this opportunity: 
 
As we have said before we are in favour of communities to celebrate their cultural 
holidays. 
Canadian residence have always celebrated holidays with fireworks, but it’s always 
been done in the safest manner possible;  in city parks by proper supervision. 
 
The cost to the city to attend complaints, adding officers and police will eventually come 
from  all residents taxes. 
 
The disregard for neighbours rights to quiet use of property that has been demonstrated 
should not be allowed to continue. 
 
I believe the current bylaw prohibits use of fireworks on public streets and sidewalks but 
falls short as the users are using their driveways. 
 
These fireworks were some 30 feet 10 meters high and directed away from the users 
driveways out towards other properties. I my self had my bedroom lite up till 1am, not to 
mention the noise and smoke. 
 
City council should ask themselves, we’re did they get these fireworks. 
 
Borders were closed, did they buy from Amazon? 
Did the cultural leaders who were given licences distribute or sell boxes for use at 
home. 
Someone had prior knowledge that this was going to happen. 
So I ask who’s to blame, the city for allowing this form of display? 
 
I would ask city council to offer this community the opportunity to licence facilities such 
as parks to display their cultural tradition in a central location. 
 
Having said that if private displays in neighbourhoods are again conducted a severe fine 
be imposed and I mean severe. 
 
Thank You 
Tony  
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